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Turning Oregon into a welfare utopia which attracts other states' indigent population 

by stealing money from our citizens through sales taxes violates the constitutional 

rights of hardworking Oregonians to pursue life and liberty through their own efforts. 

We reject the nefarious, underhanded attempts of all politicians who seek to create a 

dependent population which will support their re-election.      


